
 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday 10th May 2019 
  
Weekly Communication  
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 6 SATs 

Next week our Year 6 children will be completing their SATS assessments. We would like to wish 
them lots of luck and know that all they can do is their best. We are proud of each and every one 
of them and the incredible hard work and determination they have shown over the last academic 
year. We are looking forward to welcoming them all in at 8.30am every morning for breakfast so 
that they are all relaxed and ready to sit the papers. 

Year 6 Residential Meeting 

There is a short information meeting for Year 6 parents on Thursday 16th May at 5.30pm. During 
this time the residential itinery will be shared with parents and important medical information will 
need to be gathered. Please can we remind you to bring the following information: Doctor name, 
address and phone number; any information regarding medication your child takes; all emergency 
contact information for all parents/guardians; any details of allergies. 

Twitter 

Please make sure that you are following us on Twitter for daily updates on the learning and 
exciting events happening at JCA. We have included a quick step by step guide for those of you 
who are not familiar with this app. Please do ask any of the staff if you have any issues and please 
do like our posts. You will be surprised by how excited the children get when they see their tweet 
has been liked by over 20 people!  

Have a great weekend. 

 
Kind Regards, 

 
Mrs. Swinburne, Miss Brook & Mr Palin 

 

 


